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On October 11, 2023, the NSS PUC Unit organized "Amrit Kalash Yatra" as part of the 

Meri Maati Mera Desh campaign at the PUC Orchid Garden. The NSS Volunteers brought 

small amounts of soil from their houses, which were collected in the Amit Kalash, which was 

placed at the Orchid Garden. During the programme, the Panch Pran pledge ceremony was 

also conducted. 30 NSS volunteers (21 male and 9 female) participated in the program, the 

program was carried out under the supervision of Dr, K Vanlaldinpuia NSS PO, PUC. 
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